
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 are going on an ‘adventure’! 

So get ready and come prepared on 
Monday 30th October 2023 

Come to school in your expedition 

clothing with a small rucksack 

containing the items you think you 

would need for our ‘adventure’.  We 

could be going anywhere in the world! 

 

Note to parents: Children can come to school in 

non-uniform as if going travelling.  In their small 

rucksack (school bag is fine) please pack some 

essential items (pictures, drawings or 

photographs will suffice).  Please do not send 

expensive or valuable cameras or binoculars.  

Some examples: walking boots, walking sticks, 

water bottle, first aid kit, note pad, warm 

jumper, waterproof coat etc. 


